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Provider Bulletin No 154  

To: Providers of Aetna Better Health of Michigan 

From:  Clinical Health Services 
Date: 07/17/2018 

Subject: Health Risk Assessments 

Aetna Better Health of Michigan is looking for your Health Risk Assessments (HRA). 

HRAs completed within 150 days of the member’s enrollment date, are eligible to receive the 
provider incentive of $50.00. For each completed and returned HRA you have the opportunity 
to earn the incentive for up to one year of the member’s enrollment anniversary date.  

Please fax all completed HRAs to Healthy Michigan department: 866-889-7572 and submit 
claims under CPT code 96160.  

• LAB RESULTS ARE NOT MANDATORY, HOWEVER, SCREENING NOT RECOMMENED OR SCREENING 
ORDERED MUST BE CHECKED FOR CHOLESTEROL, DIABETES, and FLU SECTIONS ON HRA’S PRIOR TO  
APRIL, 2018. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE HEALTHLY MICHIGAN 
HOTLINE AT: 866-782-8507 

Thank you for your ongoing care of our members.  

www.aetnabetterhealth.com/michigan 
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